
 

 
 
 
 
 
November 2, 2022 
 
 
 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
 
 
RFP 107-2022- Lake Park Harbor Marina Security Services  
 
To All Interested Parties, 
 
Thank you for submitting your response to Request for Proposal 107-2022, 
Lake Park Harbor Marina Security Services, dated September 12, 2022. The 
Town received five qualified responses, which were evaluated according to the 
criteria stated in the solicitation. We announce our intent to award a contract 
to:  
 
United Special Patrol, Inc. 
535 Royal Palm Beach Boulevard 
Royal Palm Beach, Florida 33411 
 
 
We would like to thank each vendor for their time and effort in preparing a 
response to this solicitation. We appreciate your interest in doing business with the 
Town of Lake Park. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Vivian Mendez, Town Clerk 
 
 
Cc: Stephen Bogner, Marina Director 

Vivian 
Mendez, MMC
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